
 

 
 

Town of Northbridge
Board of Assessors

Town Hall, 7 Main Street
Whitinsville, Massachusetts 01588-2210 (508) 234-2740

   

      

  Meeting Minutes – November 15, 2010 

 

Present:  Chairman Walter F Convent, John Gosselin, Denis LaTour, Principal Assessor, Robert W 
Fitzgerald, Sheila Brennan  

 

1. Acceptance of Minutes 

 Motion made by John Gosselin to accept minutes of October 19, 2010 meeting;  seconded by 
 Walter Convent.  Unanimously approved by Board. 

2. New Business 

 Principal Assessor, Bob Fitzgerald, informed Board that the Dept. of Revenue in Worcester has 
 submitted information to Boston for preliminary certification.   Once approved, we will  
 advertise in the local paper notifying tax payers they have5 days to check on their preliminary 
 values.  After the disclosure period and 7 days prior to the Classification hearing a notice will be 
 put in the paper regarding discussion before the Selectmen regarding the tax rate. 

  

Next scheduled meeting will be held Wednesday, December 1, 2010 at 5:45pm. 

 

     Respectfully submitted, 

     Sheila C. Brennan 

              

 

        

 

        


